
 
 

 

Dear Members and Friends of First Presbyterian Church, 

  

 2020 has certainly been a trying year for all of us in many ways. The COVID pandemic 

has caused us all hardships. Here at First Presbyterian, your Session has tried to keep worship 

and all related activities running as the situation has allowed. We are all thankful for the 

congregation’s support and understanding during this unprecedented time. We have welcomed 

Pastor Seth and his family to our family. Easton key and his wife Madison are on board as youth 

leaders. Sunday night live, book studies, men’s breakfast, circle meetings and special projects are 

all up and running. Another highlight was the purchasing of a new sound system and live video 

cameras. The website and social media presence has been reworked and updated. Our choir has 

continued to offer beautiful music to accompany our Sunday services.  

As we move into 2021, the session has approved our yearly budget. In order for our 

church to continue functioning at a high level and offer the best worship experience, we ask our 

members to please make a significant financial pledge or commitment to your church. Your 

generous gifts are the only way for us to fully fund our budget and move forward with the Lord’s 

work here at FPC. Pledge cards will be available at Sunday’s service. Please fill them out, place 

in the offering plate or return to the office as soon as possible. 

 Thank you for your support of FPC. Together, with God’s help, we can accomplish 

much. 

      God bless you, 

                                                                                           -The Administration Committee 
 
 

“…God loves a cheerful giver” 

                              -2 Corinthians 9:6-7 
 

“Count your many blessings, name them one by one” 

                   -Hymn 370 


